
This session provides a review of item guidance impacted by
COVID-19 public health mandates. NAEYC recognizes that

while site visits will be possible in many places, programs will
be operating under new public health mandates for an

indefinite period. These changes in turn require adaptations in
how NAEYC conducts program accreditation site visits.

NAEYC’s updated site visit protocol incorporates adaptations
into the existing site visit protocol. 

WEBINAR: COVID-19 GUIDANCE with NAEYC
REGISTER TODAY!

WHEN: Wednesday, December 9, 
6:30-8:00PM CST

REGISTER HERE:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlcu6

srD4jH9CVgePfV6pQjc0ur3Syh9a4

COST: FREE

 SPONSORED BY THE ILLINOIS AEYC SAM PROJECT

Zoom Room Holds 100 Participants

Earn 1.5 Hours of Gateway Credit

This training is recommended for programs preparing
for an upcoming site visit.

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlcu6srD4jH9CVgePfV6pQjc0ur3Syh9a4

